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on. Paul F. Fischer( 
Stark Caunty uditor, 
Dickinson, North :Dakota. 

Dear Mr. Fischer: 

N v m er 3, 1953. 

V 

This wUl acknowledge and thank 
you for your letter of October 28th concerning replacing 
the bridge crossing on the Missouri R ve~ at Elbowoods, 
State Highway No. 8. 

I am taking this up immediately 1th 
the C of Engineers to see what can be done. J'ust as soon 
a. I have a repo.rt you will be earing from me again. 

1th kind regards and hoping you are 
well amttlm.ppy, I am 

Sincerely, 

Lasd. 
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